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AAU President attends a meeting with the Minister of Education

 

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae attended the meeting of H.E Hussain Al Hammadi, Minister of Education
and the Ministers of State in the Ministry of Education with the Deans of colleges of basic
sciences, education and humanities and social studies. Prof. El Refae was accompanied by the
AAU Vice Presidents, Dean of the College of Education, Humanities and Social Sciences and
the Director of Quality Assurance and Institutional Research Center. 

The meeting discussed several aspects of education and teachers, including a presentation of
the UAE school and its inception, the role of the College of Education in preparing teachers,
future programs that contribute to their preparation and the importance of enhancing the
efficiency and effectiveness of teaching and learning processes.



Prof. Al Refae stressed on the keenness of Al Ain University of Science and Technology and
the College of Education, Humanities and Social Sciences to graduate highly qualified teachers,
the importance of developing education and praising the wise leadership efforts in supporting
the education and its institutions.
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